
 

 

NOTICE OF RULE CHANGES 
 

Date of Notice: November 20, 2018 

 
Dear Hammond Village Residents: 

 

 This written notice serves to advise you that Hammond Village has updated 

and changed its Rules and Regulations. A copy of the new Rules and Regulations 

will be available online at our new web address: 
 

www.hammondvillage.com. 
 

Pursuant to RSA 205-A:2, no manufactured housing park rule may be changed 

without consent unless the park residents are given 90 days advance notice. 

 

As such, the new Rules and Regulation will be in effect for existing residents 

starting Monday, February 18, 2019—which is more than 90 days from the date of 

this notice. The new Rules and Regulations shall be in effect immediately for any 

new residents. 

 

After reviewing the new Rules and Regulations, please sign a copy of the 

Acknowledgement of Receipt and Acceptance of Hammond Village Rules and 

Regulations, which is available online. 

 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact 

park management.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Hammond Village Park Management 


